









National Allied Golf Associations Update - May 25, 2021 (updated)

Dear Members,

The Province of Manitoba has provided clarification to the current public health order restrictions that are in effect until Saturday, May 29 at 12:01 a.m.:

Outdoor gatherings with anyone from outside a household are no longer allowed and this applies to all
recreation spaces including golf courses. This means that golf is permitted to be played only with
members of your immediate household.

NOTE: Within the Public Health Order, golfers are NOT ALLOWED to golf with their one designated visitor.

Only one person per household will be allowed to enter a business (pro shop).

Please do not hesitate to reach out to us if you have any questions. For more information, please contact:

Jared Ladobruk
Executive Director, Golf Manitoba

e. <u>jared@golfmb.ca</u> p. 204.925.5729